
  

 

 

ICANN 

Suite 330, 4676 Admiralty Way 

Marina del Rey, CA 90292 

Attention: New gTLD Evaluation Process 

Subject: Letter for support for .PARS, .NOWRUZ, .PERSIANGULF 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

This letter is to confirm that I, Majid Tafreshi, as a British-Iranian historian and researcher on 

Middle East and Islamic studies and the manager of MTS Production company, fully support 

the application for “.Pars”, “.Nowruz” and “.PersianGulf”, submitted to ICANN by Asia Green 

IT System Bilgisayar San. Ve Tic. Ltd. Sti in the New gTLD Program.  

As an expert in the field of Middle Eastern and Islamic studies I can assure you that these three 

names are very important, respectful and popular to be used by the wide range people around 

the world, especially in the Persian Gulf, Middle East, Western and Central Asia and the 

countries with Persian heritage, culture and language. 

All three names are ties to history and society of many countries at the region of Western and 

Central Asia, the Persian Gulf, the Middle East and some other Islamic countries. It also has the 

potential to tie together the tens of millions of people across the globe that may have any 

benefits and dependencies in the region. 

 

If you need any more information about me and/ or this letter, please do not hesitate to contact 

me via email and/or phone: 

Mtafreshi@gmail.com 

+44-7764763211 

 

Yours sincerely 

Majid Tafreshi 

12-04-12 
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